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October 17, 2017 

 

Debra Best, MD 

6301 Herndon Road 

Durham, NC 27713 

 

Re: Promoting Resilience in Teen Parents 

 
Dear Dr. Best,  

 

Congratulations! We are pleased to inform you that of the 64 applications submitted, your 

application was one of 7 proposals awarded a 2018 CATCH Planning (cycle 1) grant.   

 

The mission of CATCH is to support pediatricians to collaborate within their communities 

so that all children have access to needed health services and a medical home. This is a 

major goal of the Academy, and we are pleased that you have undertaken a commitment 

to help realize the vision of CATCH through your project. 
 

Pending any final budget revisions, you have been approved to receive up to $10,000 to 

carry out your project. Between November 13th and 17th, Dana Bennett-Tejes will be 

conducting a series of grantee orientation sessions to discuss paperwork and other 

logistics. To receive the funds, you will need to attend one of these sessions and submit all 

of the necessary paperwork as well as any budget revisions. Awardees are also required to 

have current AAP Chapter and National memberships before funds can be disbursed. 

Please do not begin your project or spend any funds until all of your paperwork has been 

submitted and your check has been mailed to your fiscal agent. 
 

We have heard from many grantees that the support and advice they receive from the 

CATCH network has been very helpful and we strongly encourage you to take advantage 

of the technical assistance that is available from your Chapter CATCH Facilitator(s). 

Dana Bennett-Tejes, CATCH Technical Assistance Coordinator is available to answer any 

questions as well. Feel free to contact Dana at dtejes@aap.org, 847/434-4916. 
 

In addition to your CATCH facilitator(s), your chapter president and executive director 

will be receiving notification of your grant award. We encourage them to highlight your 

work within the chapter and hope that you will communicate your progress to them. 
 

We wish you much success with your CATCH project. 
 

Yours truly, 

   
Wendy Hobson-Rohrer, MD, MSPH, FAAP          Judith C. Dolins, MPH 

Chairperson                    Sr. Vice President 

District CATCH Facilitators                  Community & Chapter Affairs and  

                                                                                 Quality Improvement  
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